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June 9, 2017 
 
 
    
City of Round Rock 
Transportation Department 
Mr. Gary Hudder, Transportation Director 
2008 Enterprise Drive 
Round Rock, TX  78664 
ghudder@roundrocktexas.gov 
 
Re: Landscape Architect Letter of Recommendation for Award 
  
 Project Name:  Creek Bend Extension / Western Gateway 
 Project Address: Creek Bend Boulevard / Round Rock Avenue @ Blair Street 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hudder: 
 
On this day May 30, 2017, construction bids were received for the above referenced projects.  A total of 
one (1) bid was received, with DeNucci Constructors, LLC of Austin, Texas submitting the lowest bid in 
the amount of $805,726.50 for Project Base bid items. 
 
DeNucci Constructors, LLC has completed multiple municipal projects in the Central Texas area of 
similar scope and fee. Based upon past performance, our evaluation of their references, and submission 
of the lowest qualified bid, we recommend the award to DeNucci Constructors, LLC in the amount of 
$805,726.50 for Base Bid, but will defer to the City for final judgment. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions, comments, or require any additional 
information.  You may reach me via e-mail at brent@studio1619.com or by phone at (512) 534.8680 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
studio 16:19, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Brent A. Baker, ASLA, CLARB 
managing principal  
 
 
cc :  Mr. Todd Keltgen, City of Round Rock 
 Mrs. Leah Collier, City of Round Rock 
 Mr. Jonathan Wagner, Studio 16:19 
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